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TECHNICAL REVIEW COMMENTS 
 
 

PROJECT NAME:  SIEROTA SITE PLAN 
PROJECT NO.:   15-28 
PROJECT LOCATION:  SECTION 94, BLOCK 1, LOT 61 
REVIEW DATE:  9 OCTOBER 2015 
MEETING DATE:  15 OCTOBER 2015 
REPRESENTATIVE:  ENGINEERING & SURVEYING PROPERTIES 
 

1. The Applicant's Representative is asked to discuss the ownership of Lot 57 which appears to 
be a strip of land between Cochecton Avenue.  The proposed access seems to cross this strip 
of property identified as a separate Tax Map parcel. 

2. All storm water management facilities, existing and proposed, should be depicted on the plans.  
A review of the Google Earth available mapping identifies significant pending on this site 
between Route 17K and the existing structure. 

3. A 35 foot landscape buffer is required along Route 17K. 

4. Compliance with design guidelines should be documented.  Parking of vehicles within front 
yard setbacks does not comply with design guidelines.  Site lighting should be addressed in 
accordance with Town Design Guidelines. 

5. A Landscaping Plan should be prepared for the site. 

6. History of the 1,000 gallon diesel storage tank should be provided.  Timing and any permitting 
for this should be received.  Storage tank is located within front yard setback of Willow Street. 

7. Well to be abandoned should be abandoning compliance with AWWA Standards. 

8. Town of Newburgh water system notes must be added to the plans as project proposes to 
connect to Town's water system. 

9. Gerry Canfield's comments regarding sprinklering of the existing structure should be received. 
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10. Clearly defined access points should be provided on the site from any of the town roadways 
which the project fronts on.  It is unclear where paving and access roadways are proposed on 
the site.  Commercial sites are required to have all parking and access points paved.   

11. Information pertaining to the Subsurface Sanitary Sewer Disposal System and proposed 
hydraulic loading from the site should be provided.   

12. A sign is identified at the intersection of Cochecton Avenue and Route 17K which appears to be 
on another adjoining property.  If this sign is proposed for this use, sign must comply with Town 
of Newburgh Zoning requirements.  If additional signage is proposed, signage must be 
identified on the plans. 
 

Respectfully submitted, 
 

McGoey, Hauser & Edsall 
Consulting Engineers, D.P.C. 

 
     
Patrick J. Hines 
Principal 
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